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Submission:	
1)	We	support	a	fair	price	for	roof	top	solar	and	believe	that	the	feed-in	tariff	
should	increase	in	line	with	the	wholesale	price	of	electricity.	
2)	Retailers	should	be	regulated	to	ensure	they	offer	prices	at	or	above	the	
minimum	set	by	regulation.	
3)	Roof	top	solar,	being	renewable,	offers	long	term	environmental	benefits	-	and	
probably	health	benefits	-	to	all	Australians	and	should	be	properly	supported.	
Thank	you,	
Jack	and	Michele	Miller	
	
jack	and	michele	miller		
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